
The monthly meeting of the Shamokin Area School District Safety Committee was held on September 30th, 2015, at 2:15 PM in the Caf Track Meeting room. 

The meeting was called to order by Dave Petrovich .
A motion was made by Tanya Lilley and seconded by Dave Kopitsky Jr.  to approve the August minutes.  Motion approved by unanimous vote. 

Old Business 
1. Minutes are posted on the website. 
2. Tony is coordinating a first emergency responder training for the middle/high school 

New Business

1. Bee Stings – one incident (review of incidents and claims)
2. Training for the year was discussed as well as adding on a new member
3. Review traffic congestion during dismissal time in front of the high school 

4. LED lights are on at areas and contribute a good amount of light to the area. 
Safety Tip of the Month – Dave Petrovich


Busing is always a concern, people aren’t observing when lights are flashing and at stop signs. 

Member Concerns/suggestions on safety/health concerns: there were no injuries during the HVAC project. 

Next Meeting will be on October 22nd, 2015, at 2:15 PM. in boardroom.

 Motion made to adjourn the meeting by Dan Richardson and seconded by Dave Kopitsky, Jr.; motion carried unanimously and the meeting adjourned at 2:30 P.M.   
Respectfully submitted:

Ruby M. Michetti
Shamokin Area School District Safety Committee

